
 

 

 

February 29, 2024 
 

The meeting of St Nicholas with Bonvilston Community Council, due to take 
place on Thursday 29th February 2024 at 19:30, was cancelled due to an insufficient 
number of Councillors present to have a quorum. 
 

The next meeting of the Community Council will be the ordinary meeting of March 5, 2024. 
The agenda will be published on February 29, 2024. 
 
 

Cllr Ian Perry 
Chair 


